
PRIMARY 5 HOMEWORK  
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Dear Parents

It is your child’s responsibility to complete homework assignments and to remember to bring them to school.  Please read over these suggestions for helping your child meet his / her homework responsibilities.

· Help your child be better organised by designating a place where all materials that are to be taken to school are placed.  A box, basket or plastic tub works well for this.

· When your child forgets to bring homework to school, do not deliver it to the school.  It is important for children to experience the consequences of their actions, so that they learn to take responsibility.

· It may be helpful to establish a routine for homework.  Help your child to select when and where homework is to be completed.

· Don’t volunteer to help your child with homework.  Wait to be asked for help.  If your child needs help, go over the directions and perhaps do an

example together.  Encourage your child to work independently.  If your

child has considerable difficulty with the assignment, jot a note to me on

the homework assignment.

It is your child’s responsibility to do the work independently.  Look at completed homework so that you are aware of the kind of work your child is doing.
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